
 

 
 

 

 
April 8, 2021 

 

Information Letter no. 06-2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Member Federation, 
 
In 2019 the EFC Congress in Düsseldorf attributed the right to host the 2021 U-23 
European Championships to the Italian Fencing Federation (FIS). 
 
We are currently reviewing the process and actual status of preparations for the event 
scheduled on May 29-June 2, 2021. 
 
Considering the various scenarios and possible developments of epidemiological situation 
and relevant restrictions in Europe and certain countries it has been agreed to launch a 
survey with the purpose to seek the opinion of EFC Member-Federations and rely your 
feedback in further proceedings in the context of preparations for the U-23 
Championships. 
 
Considering the above, you are kindly requested to discuss internally and duly complete 
the questionnaire below within 48 hours. 
 
Link to the survey:  
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1gpXo8YjqS5KOwgxsAaZy0Os6G_6jMhllmHOVRKi-
gsY/edit?usp=sharing_eip&invite=CMDszaUP&ts=606c1ff3  
 
Your feedback and information will enable the local organizers to coordinate their efforts 
with the EFC  Executive Committee and take the appropriate decisions in a timely and 
most efficient manner.  
 

    Best Regards, 

 

 

 

……………………….. 
 Jacek SLUPSKI 

 Secretary General 
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